
NOTICE OF CANCELATION 

CUPERTINO DISASTER COUNCIL 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the Cupertino 

Disaster Council scheduled for Thursday, August 18, 2022, beginning 

at 2:00 p.m., is canceled. The next regular meeting will be Thursday, 

November 17, 2022, beginning at 2:00 p.m.  

Dated 15 August 2022. 

/s/ Thomas Chin____ 

Thomas Chin, Liaison 


